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March 6, 2017 
 
Attention:  All Members  
  CUPE Local 873 
 
Dear Members;  
 

Re:  Passing of Brother John Robert (Bob) Knezacky 
 
It is with heavy hearts that we announce the passing of Brother John Robert (Bob) Knezacky.  
 
For information and details regarding the Celebration of Life for Brother Bob Knezacky, please see 
the notice. Please help us spread the word to anyone you feel might not have email and come and 
share the memories of Bob’s career from the old Garden City Ambulance in Victoria to his days in 
the numerous stations though-out the Province.  
 
Feel free to contact Steve Williams of the 10-7 Association, or Shannon Knezacky for more 
information, including local accommodation room rates etc. 
 
Shannon Knezacky 
Cell: (778) 980-2502 
shanmadk@gmail.com 
 
Steve Williams 
BCAS-10-7 Association "Membership" 
stewilli@shaw.ca 
Home: (604) 381-2800 
Cell: (604) 240-9610  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dave Deines 
Provincial Vice President  
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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